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A big thank you to Lisa and her staff at LL & Co Leopold, one 
of our industry partners, for recently supporting our 

Certificate II in Salon Assistant student with one week of work 
experience. Bella sure looks the part!   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our students very much appreciate the support given by our industry 
partners to assist them with their work experience opportunity.  


